
CHILD WELFARE OFFICER 

Thanks to Lucy Mackey who has just agreed to take on the role of CWO. The role of CWO is 

extremely important for a Junior Football Club and this role seems to be becoming busier each 

season. There does seem to be a change in society over the past few years where we are getting 

more and more incidents of poor behaviour being reported within junior football and this is a 

nationwide problem.  

As a Club we all need to be mindful of each other and provide a safe environment for the children to 

develop and enjoy the football experience. Sometimes this gets lost at times amongst the adults and 

we all need to ensure we are aware of the Respect Codes of Conduct and give each other the respect 

we all deserve.  

Nicky Clarke 
Temporary CWO 


